
Inquiry about Senior Care Program Enrollment 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. My name is [Your Name], and I am writing to inquire about 

the enrollment process for your Senior Care Program. 

As a concerned family member of a senior who may benefit from your services, I would 

appreciate any information regarding the eligibility requirements, available programs, and the 

application process. 

Additionally, if there are upcoming informational sessions or resources I could review, please let 

me know. 

Thank you for your assistance. I look forward to your prompt response. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Contact Information]  

[Your Address] 


